
 

BC Thoroughbred Owners & Breeders Association 
17687 – 56A Avenue, Surrey BC  V3S 1G4 

Telephone: 604-575-8621   Fax: 604-575-8699   www.bctoba.com 

 

BC THOROUGHBRED OWNERS & BREEDERS ASSOCIATION 

“One Voice for Thoroughbred Owners & Breeders in British Columbia” 

 

 

 

August 29, 2014 

 

 

BC TOBA Newsletter 

By Mike Heads 

 

 

CTHS Stakes Races on Holiday Monday 

 

 
The closing of the annual fair at the PNE is this Monday, September 1st and Hastings will be running an excellent 

eight race program that will start at 1:50 p.m. 

 

The Monday card includes four $50,000 stakes races for the CTHS sales graduates of the last two years. These races 

begin a week long preview to the upcoming yearling sale on September 9th. It definitely pays to buy a horse out of 

the local sale with $200,000 in available purse money. 

 

 

CTHS Sale 2014 
 

 

There will be a preview of the CTHS catalogue at the Derby Bar and Grill on Wednesday, September 3rd at 6 p.m. 

There will be dinner specials as well as an opportunity to go in depth with Drew Forster and myself on selected pages 

of your choice in the catalogue.  

 

The CTHS sale yearling parade preview will be conducted on Monday, September 8th at 3 p.m. at the Thunderbird 

Show Park.  Most yearlings will parade in the front paddock for your viewing pleasure. 

The sale itself will commence at 2 p.m. on Tuesday, September 9th at the Thunderbird Show Park in Langley, B.C. 

 

To thank all buyers of horses in the upcoming sale, every successful bidder will receive a gift bag with horse 

equipment, a bottle of wine, a Derby Bar and Grill dinner coupon and 1 of every 6 bags will contain a $5,000 credit 

voucher to go against their purchases. Also, everyone in attendance is able to enter into the contest to win a VIP trip 

for two to the Breeders' Cup at Santa Anita. 

 

It will be a great afternoon so come on out and enjoy!   

 

 


